This is a decision paper.

TO:        Members of the Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:  Nannette Johnston, Superintendent  

SUBJECT:  State Technology Student Association Competition/ Conference in Denver, Colorado June 28 to July 2, 2009 at Sheraton Denver Hotel

REQUEST/ISSUE:

To attend the National TSA Conference and over night stay June 28- July 2nd at Sheraton Hotel, Denver, Colorado. CHHS and North Hardin students will be transported on the same school bus to and from Louisville SDF Airport. Advisors Dale Johns and Jason Neagle will supervise. Students will be dropped off on Sunday morning June 28 and picked up July 2nd at SDF airport by HCS bus. Exact times and flights can be submitted once trip is approved. This is a competitive event conference.

 

Students will be transported via shuttle (public transportation) from the airport in Denver to the hotel and will not leave the site for the duration of the conference/ competition and transported back via the shuttle.

Advisor/ Jason Neagle only advisor going from CHHS

Airline ticket
$450

Shuttle

    35

Meals                160

Room                650

Registartion        90

TOTAL           $1385

KENTUCKY TSA is going to reimburse HCS $1300.00 for Jason Neagle to go to National Conference

Student cost: students will be assessed $200.00 each to lock in their spot to go and help cover the non-refundable airline ticket and registration. The balance of Student expenses will be paid from the TSA Chapter funds.  Three male students from CHHS are currently planning to attend.

Per student cost

Airline ticket    $450

Shuttle                  35

Meals                  150

Room                  280

Registartion          90
Total                  $905 

RECOMMENDATION: I recommend the Board of Education approve the NHHS and CHHS TSA students trip to Denver, CO via commercial carrier.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the Board of Education approve the NHHS and CHHS TSA students trip to Denver, CO via commercial carrier.

